
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF WELLS 

BID REQUESTS  
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Wells is requesting bids for ¾” rock and 1 ¼” rock for 
use on town roads. Bids should be in tons for rock and stone or gravel to be hauled, placed and 
furnished. IMPORTANT: No fuel surcharges should be included in submitted bids. Please submit quarry 
prices as well as delivered prices 
 
For specifications, please contact Chairman Dennis Hemmersbach at (608)-633-1860. Sealed bids and 
quotes must be received by the Chairman, Dennis Hemmersbach at 25466 County Highway U, Norwalk, 
WI 54648 or hand delivered before the board meeting that is scheduled for Thursday, April 13TH, 2023 at 
6:30 p.m. The sealed bids will be opened and read publicly aloud during the board meeting to be held at 
11754 County Hwy XX, Norwalk, WI 54648. 
 
The Town of Wells reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to accept that bid deemed most 
advantageous to the town. 
 
Diane E. Schwarz 
Clerk-Town of Wells 
 
 


